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Please RSVP by April 22 if you plan to attend the Ethics in Business Award Luncheon Monday, May 6 at New World Landing. 

Even though we have reached the end of the year it is not too late to make your Annual Pledge and Donation to support our Local 
and International Foundation. Pledge sheets are available at the weekly meeting or by request online. 

Last Chance to forward any updated or corrected member information for the new Rotary Club of Pensacola directory. If you would 
like to have a new photo please be available following today's meeting.  

The regular meeting of the Downtown Rotary was held at 
New World Landing on Tuesday, April 9th.  Members were 
warmly greeted at the door by Larry Perino and Alison Rogers.  
Raffle tickets were sold by Scott Sallis and Kaberi Samanta.  
The meeting was called to order by President Betty, who led us 
in the 4 Way Test.  Sally Fox then took the podium to tell us 
about her experience attending the Rotary Conference that was 
held in San Destin.  This was the first time that Sally has ever 
attended the conference and she came away from the 
conference with a very good impression.  She had a wonderful  
time meeting other Rotarian's and could not say enough nice 
things about the conference and the impact that the overall 
experience had on her.  She encourages everyone to attend  if 
they get the chance.  Jean Norman led us in Prayer and Pledge. 
President Betty took the podium and made a few 
announcements, including a reminder that the Community 
Grants application process is now open.  The deadline (April 
15th) is rapidly approaching.  She also wanted to remind 
everyone that you can still make a contribution to our local and 
International Foundation.  Richard Sherrill delivered on Sunshine.  
He introduced our visiting Military, visiting Rotarian's, and 
visitors.  He announced birthdays for the week and we all sang 
“Happy Birthday” without an assist from John Appleyard.  Mark 
Hardin then took the podium to introduce our speaker, John 
Clark.  John is the President/CEO of the Council on Aging.  He 

has served in that position since 1974.  John has an 
undergraduate degree from St. Michael's College in Vermont and 
a master's degree in counseling from Troy State University.  He 
holds numerous positions in local and state organizations.  He 
was appointed by the governor in 1991 to serve on the original 
work group responsible for providing recommendations on the 
administrative structure for the State of Florida Department of 
Elder Affairs.  The Council on Aging has experienced significant 
growth under his guidance.  The agency offers home and 
community-based services to the older population of Escambia 
and Santa Rosa Counties.  They administer many programs 
such as case management, senior companions, Meals on 
Wheels, and two rural senior centers plus many other programs.  
They also offer a caregiver support program to assist people 
who are caring for a loved one.  All of these services are 
provided to give support to seniors and to encourage them to 
interact and socialize with other people.  You may make a 
donation or volunteer your time to assist with any of these 
programs.  The Council on Aging of West Florida is compliant 
with the Better Business Bureau's Wise Giving Alliance 
Standards for Charity Accountability. 

President Betty thanked our speaker and the volunteers and 
adjourned the meeting. 

April 
16 - John Bratton, Ph.D. Professor Dept. of Anthropology, UWF 
23 - Coach Jeffcoat - UWF Baseball 
30 - Bert Thornton - Vice Chairman Emeritus, Waffle House 

April - Maternal and Child Health Month 
16  Noon Regular Meeting 
      1:00  Board Meeting, New World Landing 
23  Noon Regular Meeting 
30  Noon Regular Meeting 



President Betty Roberts  
Past President Paul Tobin 
President Elect John Trawick 
Secretary Claudia Simmons 
Treasurer C. Ray Jones 
Sergeant At Arms Tim Kane 
Historian John Appleyard 
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Five Flags New World Landing Mon. 12:15 pm 

Gulf Breeze Legends Restaurant Tues.   7:00 am 

 Andrews Institute 

Milton Red Barn on Hwy. 90 Tues. 12:00 pm 

Seville Seville Quarter Tues.   4:15 pm 

Perdido 13660 Innerarity Point Road Wed.   7:45 am 

Cantonment Scenic Hills Country Club Wed. 12:15 pm 

Cordova Gulf Coast Kid’s House Thur.    7:00 am 

Pace Stonebrook Village Thur.   7:00 am  

Suburban West  Pensacola Yacht Club Thur. 12:00 pm 

Navarre  The Tuscan Grill Thur. 12:00 pm 

 Hidden Creek Golf Course - Check navarrerotary.org  

Pensacola North Asbury Place Friday 12:00 pm 
 Cokesbury Methodist 
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

Birthdays for the week of   

April 16th through April 22nd 

David Stafford - April 16 
 born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 13 years 

Ted Brown - April 16 
 born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 40 years 

Michael Doman - April 17 
 born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 5 years 

Edwin Roberts - April 17 
 born in Pensacola, FL, in Rotary 34 years 

Scott Grissett - April 17 
 born in Atmore, AL, in Rotary 11 years 

Claudia Simmons - April 18 
 born in Tallahassee, FL, in Rotary 12 years 

April 16 
Prayer/Pledge - Laura Gilliam Sunshine - William Stafford 

April 23 
Prayer/Pledge - Charles Stewart Sunshine - Pueschel Schneier 

April 16 
Greeters - Martha Saunders and Donn Scott 
Ticket Sales - Terry Scruggs and John Shaffer 

April 23 
Greeters - Charlie Sherrill and Richard Sherrill 
Ticket Sales - Auby Smith and Zack Smith 


